
Thurs 23 June 2022
9.30-12.00 

 Refreshments from 9am

Heartlands, Redruth, TR15 3QY
Places limited to 2 per school 

OneCornwall Teaching School Hub are delighted to welcome 
James McNeillie, HMI, Regional Director for the South West and 
Sarah McGinnis, Senior HMI to Cornwall to provide an Ofsted 
update session for all school leaders. The event will also give 
participants the opportunity to hear from a recently inspected 
school who achieved a successful outcome.

Book your place by clicking here.

Ofsted Update with James McNeillie

Teaching School Hub Partnership 

www.onecornwall.co.uk

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=OaOYNWjRFEKoP-8VwG17mJ-MTDcjGstOns6BYhRmTC9UNThWWjI0WVZRQ0hCWUJMVE5DRlJYSTlBUi4u&wdLOR=c6AE36314-CFBB-EE41-831F-4006B9AB2622

